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Starting off we want to wish our Volleyball team good luck at regionals in Angoon, they 
will be leaving Wednesday. Wrestlers will be heading to Wrangell this weekend and 
then heading off to regionals Good Luck! 
Our Middle school Boys and Girls basketball teams just completed their season and 
learned a lot and had some great games! 
 
We wanted to thank the board for our new carpeting! It is beautiful and it sure beats the 
duct tape that was holding our old carpeting together. :) The foyer in the gym, the main 
entrances and elementary halls are complete and during the Christmas break they will 
complete the project, thanks again for helping us keep our school safe and beautiful 
with this new carpet addition. 
 
We want to thank our students and staff for their generosity and providing food to fill our 
thanksgiving baskets for those in need! Each class competed against each other to 
bring in the most canned food, the winning class was Miss Sheila’s Second and Third 
grade class. The baskets were put together and delivered by our student council and 
staff. Thanks everyone for working hard and helping those in need! 
 
Our Design and fabrications class have received their materials to build their boat! We 
invite you to come in and see the engineering, production and plans they have for this 
boat. It has been great to see this project from the ground up. Check out the progress of 
this boat on the Thorne Bay School facebook page. 
 
We will be hosting the Annual Thorne Bay Community Christmas Program and Dinner 
in our gym on December 14th at 6:00 p.m. Each of the classes are preparing a special 
number for this event. We are excited to help with this celebration for our community 
and feel it is a way we can all feel a bit of the holiday season together. Thanks to all 
those who help to put this on. 
 


